
Lynden Christian Board of Directors Summary – Aug. 6, 2021 

After Jon’s opening prayer, the board reviewed how emails we receive from society members  

should be processed, both incoming and outgoing. There was a review of procedures and 

bylaws in place confirming minutes of Board meetings are to be private, as they often contain 

discussion of a personal nature. Once minutes are approved they are distributed to board 

members and a summary is posted in the Home Bulletin. There was discussion on how to 

proceed with our response to the masking mandate and potential correspondence to County 

Health officials. It was proposed to send out a survey to the staff and the society and also plan 

for Town Hall meetings in the Football Stadium with the staff Monday, Aug. 9 at 4:00 pm; 

followed by one with the society Tues., Aug. 10 at 7:00 pm. The purpose of the survey is to 

inform everyone of our situation and receive information on individual perspectives of both 

staff and society members. Agendas were set, and procedures were outlined for how the 

meetings would be conducted. A board meeting was scheduled to follow on Wednesday, Aug. 

11.   

 


